
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, April 18, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today    

   

1. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

2. The Early Act Club in conjunction with the LeaderShop is offering service opportunities 

for Day of Service on Saturday, April 21st.  There are opportunities to plant and clean up 

parks, organize food or supplies for food pantries or shelters as well as crafts to cheer up 

senior citizens. If you would like information, see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. 

 

3. Attention 8th graders: 

You will receive (or already have received) information from your adviser about an 

opportunity to recognize a staff member who has made a positive difference in your life 

during your time in District 105. We'd like for you to think about a teacher, coach, club 

sponsor, director, or other staff member who has had a positive impact and recognize that 

person. Information on how you can do that are in the document you have received. You 

can also find this information on our website and it has also has gone home in the weekly 

email to families. Please submit your entry no later than Friday, April 27th. Talk to your 

adviser or Mr. Hood if you have questions.  

 

 

 

 


